Dear Members of St. John’s Lutheran Church,

On April 13th, I received a Divine Call to serve at your congregation as Principal and 6-8 teacher.  I thank you for the opportunity to consider this call and how my God-given abilities can best serve you and your children. It is a blessing to serve the Lord here at St. Matthew’s and also humbling to be called to another congregation.  As I continue to deliberate both the current call I hold to St. Matthew’s and the call to teach at St. John’s, I ask that you keep me in your prayers and offer your input to help me during this time.  
During these times of uncertainty and fear in the world, a passage that I have found much comfort in is Jeremiah 29:11-14.  “’For I know the plans I have for you,’ declares the Lord, ‘plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.  Then you will call upon me and pray to me, and I will listen to you.’”  
Thank you for your continued support.

Serving you in Christ,


Kevin Lorge  
920-851-5360
